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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
By Andrew Hansen 
 
 
 
Welcome to the 2012 Summer edition of Australian Deer Farming. 
 
This edition contains the agenda for the DIAA Annual General Meeting to be held in Melbourne on 
May 5th, 2012, as well as a number of annual reports that will be presented and discussed at that 
meeting. 
 
Please bring this ADF edition to the AGM as it will make the progress of the meeting a lot easier to 
follow. 
 
My report of the events of the year is in the body of the magazine so I shall not bore you with 
repetition. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the AGM. 
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